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WRITE ON THE DOT 
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

Write on the DOT is publishing our 6th book of local 

writing from Dorchester and UMass Boston MFA 

affiliated writers. Writers of any experience level are 

encouraged to get published in our community. 

Write on the DOT is a reading series and literary 

platform in Dorchester coordinated by UMass Boston 

MFA students since 2011. We promote and support 

creative writing to bring these communities together. 

 

SUBMISSION GUIDELINES 

 Prose (Fiction/Nonfiction/Memoir): up to 3,000 words  

 Flash fiction/memoir: 300-500 words (up to 2 submissions) 

 Poetry: up to 3 poems 

 Translations and original works in all languages are 

welcome. Translator must have appropriate permissions. 

 Photography/Artwork up to 3 images 

FORMAT 

 Microsoft Word (or compatible) or pasted into the email. 

 No PDFs. 

 Photography/Artwork: high-resolution digital images (jpg 

preferred), related to Dorchester encouraged. 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE 
All work should be submitted to Matt Shiels by email at 

dotreadingseries@gmail.com by Monday, May 3, 2021. 

Visit our website and social media pages for more information. 

 

OUTDOOR WRITING WORKSHOP 
Join us for Words Will Bloom, an outdoor writing workshop with authors 

Lynn Drew and Anna Ross. All participants must wear masks and 

practice social distancing. More at: www.writeonthedot.com 

 2-3:00PM on Saturday April 24th, 2021 (rain date: Sunday, 4/25) 

 Franklin Park Golf Clubhouse (meet on patio behind 

clubhouse), 1 Circuit Drive, Dorchester 

 RSVP to dotreadingseries@gmail.com 
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